
2019 TERM 2: Week  6 – Tuesday 4th June 

 Respectful  Accountable    Fair   Trustworthy 

Term 2:  Important Dates 

JUN          Thur 6 Mobile Library Bus 

Thur 6 Home & School meeting 2pm 

       Mon 10 Rippa Rugby Tournament 

Wed 12 Mathathon Day 

Thur 13 Rm 3 – ‘Matariki Glow Show’ 

Fri 14 Y4,5,6 Cluster Quiz at Urenui                        

Fri 14 Life Education Bus 

Mon/Tue 17&18 Life Education Bus  

Tue 25 H&S  QUIZ NIGHT 

Fri 28 Reports home 

JUL   Tues 2 Interviews 

Wed 3 Interviews 

        Thur 4  Mobile Library Bus 

Fri 5 Last Day of Term 2 

HUIRANGI  SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Dear Parents and Caregivers  

I hope everyone has had a lovely long Queens Birthday weekend!  

A heartfelt thankyou to those of you who continue to support the Teachers 

with the current industrial action and who supported us on the strike day 

last week.   

The Rippa Rugby Tournament due to be played tomorrow has been                   

put off till Monday 10th, due to the weather and commitments that other 

schools have on the postponement date. To the families who offered 

transport [Treweek / Alldridge /Farquhar / Anglesey / Brett] please give the 

office a call to let us know if you are still OK for Monday.  Also, if there is 

any change to what we already know about your child meeting us at the 

venue, and walking home afterwards, please let us know. 

We have been contacted by the Ministry of Health [MOH] to advise                      

parents some important information about measles. An outbreak [or even 

1 case] is very disruptive for schools. It is a severe disease and most people 

need to spend several weeks off school or work because they are so sick.  

Measles are a notifiable disease, so if your child contracts them [or even if 

you suspect they may have then] , please keep them at home, get them 

checked by a doctor and alert school  straight away. Children who are 

NOT  immunised will need to stay home from school too until the risk of 

getting measles has passed [this is 14 days].   So please, for the good of the 

health of everyone at our school and in our community, be very vigilant 

and ensure your children are immunised against this disease. More                     

information is available on the MOH website. 

Kind Regards  

Tony Williams 

Principal    

Notices:                                                                                                                                                                                                         

School Photos: Photo’s went off without too much of a hitch!  It is always organised chaos for a while!  Thanks to the 

Coaches who came along and very patiently sorted their teams ready for the photo shoot.  It will be at least 2 weeks 

before we get the photo shoot keys sent to school.  We will send them home to you and  then you can go online to 

order. 

 Mathathon: Just a reminder to keep on encouraging your children to revise the maths questions given by their 

teachers in readiness for the ’Mathathon’ on the 12th.  All sponsored monies to come into the school office by the 

19th June please. 

‘Matariki Glow Show’ : Thursday 13th June students  in Room 3 who are studying  ‘Matariki’ this term, will attend a 

show at the TSB Showplace in New Plymouth.  Room 3 students have a separate notice from Mrs Barnao today. 



 W’akako’a    Maia    Tika     Pono 

HUIRANGI SCHOOL                                                           

Start - 9am  [children are not to be dropped off before 8.30am]                                                                                         

Morning tea - 10.40 to 11am                                                                              

Lunch  - 12.30pm to 1.15pm                                                                       

End of Day  - 2.45pm bus leaves                                    

[children to be picked up by 3pm] 

PUBLIC HEALTH NURSE    

 Our Public Health Nurse  is Gillian Boyce.                                  

Gill can be contacted on                                                                    

7537790 extn 7076 or 0274064822  

Huirangi Home & School Executive   

  President: Adam Pearce  Ph 0274 745315                                                                                            

 Secretary:  Jo Alldridge   Ph 021 402538  

  Treasurer:  Nicola Jupp   Ph 0274 314113 

NEXT MEETING: Thur 6 June, 2pm                             

see you then!   

 

Notices…                                                                                                                 

Parent Interviews & Reports:  Reports will come home with children 

on Friday 28th June and the three way Parent/Teacher/Pupil interviews 

will take place in the last week of this term, Tuesday and Wednesday 

2nd & 3rd July. The school will NOT close and interviews will be after 

3pm.  Next week an interview ‘preference date/times’ form will come 

home with the eldest/only child.  Please tick a ‘block of time’ that suits 

you best, and return it to school where we will set the appointment 

times.  During the interview, your child’s sample book will be shared 

and discussed with you. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cluster Quiz: Teams will be organised by the end of this week and 

children involved will bring home a notice. We will need parents help 

for transport please.  Thanks in advance for your continued support. 

Lost Property: Our large bin is almost overflowing with unclaimed and 

unnamed clothing.  Please, please name the clothes your children are 

wearing to school.  With the cooler weather please ensure jackets, 

sweatshirts, coats are ALL NAMED so that there is a really good chance 

we can return them to their rightful owners.   

2019 Duffy Books in Homes Sponsor     

H&S Quiz Night  

 Tuesday 25th June at the                              

‘Good Home ‘                                                       

Get the team back together and mark                                             

this date on your calendar.                                                                                                 

Please let the H&S committee [or school 

office] if you  are putting in a team      

[pref. 6 adults per team]                                                                       

We need about 18 teams to make it a 

great fundraiser!                                       

More details re time/costs etc  to come a 

little later 


